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July, 1989

GREETINGS FROM THE MAYOR OF THE CITY OF BURLINGTON, ONTARIO

On behalf of Burlington City Council and the citizens of
Burlington, I am most pleased to extend greetings to the Mayor and
citizens of the City of Madrid, Spain.

We are pleased that students from The Language Workshop in Spain
are here in Burlington on an exchange program studying at Assumption High
School during the month of July. It is our firm belief that international
visits of this nature play an important role in promoting international
friendship and understanding. We extend thanks and congratulations to all
volunteers, who have been involved in the organization of the program.

Once again, on behalf of Council and the citizens of Burlington,
may I extend to you a sincere invitation to "come up and see us some time"
- possibly a return visit in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

yars

R.L. BIRD, MAYOR



